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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 

SASS Recognition Week 
This week is SAS Staff Recognition Week, a time to recognise and thank our amazing School Administrative and 
Support Staff for everything they do to support our students and their families. As the demands on school staff continue 
to increase, it reminds me just how fortunate we are to have such great support from our SAS Staff. 
Mrs Blair and Mrs Bransgrove handle the ever increasing demands of the front office with utmost professionalism, 
especially as schools continue to implement new finance and HR systems. Mrs Ford, Mrs Kime, Mrs Brennan, Mrs 
Wilson, Miss Claire and Jenny provide amazing support and compassion to our students and Mr Pike continues to keep 
the grounds looking beautiful.  
If you are around the school this week, please take a moment to thank these wonderful staff members, who keep our 
busy little school ticking along so smoothly! 
 
Music Festival 
I am looking forward to seeing our choir perform at Bomaderry High School tomorrow night as part of the Shoalhaven 
Music Festival. Choir members are asked to be at Bomaderry High School’s hall at 6.30pm for a 7pm start. A reminder 
that students are to wear their winter uniform and black shoes.  We have a few remaining tickets available for audience 
members with more available for sale at the door. Students who are performing in the choir do not require tickets. 
 
Year 6 Fundraiser – Christopher Robin 
Year 6 are holding a very special fundraiser to watch the film Christopher Robin at Huskisson cinema on Friday 14 
September, 2018. Tickets are $15 each. If you would like to purchase tickets for this event, please complete the slip 
attached to this ‘Bulletin’ and return to school as soon as possible. 
 

Have a great week, 
 

Rod White 
Principal 

COMING EVENTS - TERM 3 - 2018 

WEEK 7 

Thu 6 Sep -Choir Performance at Bomaderry High 
School - 7pm 

Fri 7 Sep -CANTEEN CLOSED 
-Junior Gala Day - AFL 
-Responsible Pet Education - K-2 

WEEK 8 

Mon 10 Sep -Library Borrowing 2-3K & 5-6B 

Tue 11 Sep -Peer Support Session 
-Library Borrowing - KD, 2M and 4-5D 

Wed 12 Sep -Library Borrowing - 1F 
-Uniform Pool - 8.50 - 9.10am 

Thu 13 Sep -3-4B Short Walk Excursion - 12 - 1.35pm 

Fri 14 Sep -School Assembly 
-Year 6 Fundraiser - Huskisson Cinema - 
4.15pm 

WEEK 9 

Mon 17 Sep -Swim Scheme Commences 

Thu 20 Sep -SRC RSPCA Cupcake Day 

 

 

Kenzie 
 

“Hello, my name is Kenzie. I 
am five years old. I have one 
little brother and a big sister. 
At school, I like doing lots of 
work. I really like learning about the Dreaming 
Stories. At home, I like to play with my toys. 
When I grow up I would like to be a mummy.” 

 

Corner  

 

 CANTEEN ROSTER - TERM 3 - 2018 

Wednesday 12 September - HELP NEEDED 

http://www.crm.umontreal.ca/CANSSI/about/logo/
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SCHOOL TERM DATES - 2018 
 

TERM 3 - Tue 24 July - Fri 28 September 
 

TERM 4 - Mon 15 October - Wed 19 December 

CHOIR NEWS 
Shoalhaven Music Festival 
Tomorrow night, Thursday 6 September at 6.30pm for a 
7pm start is our performance night with five other schools. 
Tickets have sold out at the school, but a limited number 
will be available at the door for $10 each. Looking forward 
to seeing you all there! 

Mrs Raymer 

 

This week’s value is 

Congratulations to last week’s winners 
 

Eleanor and Jeremy 

Congratulations to the following students who have 
earned an Achievement Award: 

TERM 3 

Blue Achievement Awards (Sixteen Tall Trees) 

KD - Fairley 

5-6B - Riley H 

Maroon Achievement Awards (Eight Tall Trees) 

KD - Sebastian 

1F - Savanah, Deegan and Mason 

3-4B - Axel and Harper  

Green Achievement Awards (Twelve Tall Trees) 

KD - Isla, Orlando, Asher and Sam 

2M - Jaya, Scarlette, Beau and Rubi 

2-3K - Ruby and Lexi 

4-5D - Tyson, Noah, Sarah, Eleanor, Lahna, Adam 
and Jett 

5-6B - Nate, Ethan and Liv 

SPORTS SHORTS 
School Swimming Scheme 
The School Swimming Scheme has only five places left. 
The cost of the two week program is $85 and can be paid 
in full or in installments. Permission notes are available 
from the office foyer. 
Mr Munn 

PEER SUPPORT SESSIONS 
In this week's Peer Support session the children will be 
exploring how to join groups and how to accept others 
into their friendship group. The activities will give the 
children a chance to practise these skills, as well as how 
to say no in a respectful way, cope with being told no and 
inviting others to join them.  
Encourage your child to discuss with you the importance 
of saying no to people in a respectful way so that they 
don't lose friends. Also, discuss with your child various 
options they have at school if they should find themselves 
without anyone to play with during break time.  
Miss Doumbos 

NUDE FOOD WEEK 
Next week, from Monday 10 - Friday 14 September, 
Tomerong Public School will be attempting the Nude 
Food Week Challenge. This is where we encourage the 
use of reusable containers and lunch box items, rather 
than single use plastics for the week. During this week 
(Week 8), our Green Team will monitor the lunch waste 
from each class. 
On Thursday we will be running a competition to see 
which class can produce the least amount of single use 
plastic rubbish by using reusable containers instead. All 
students from the winning class will go into the draw to 
win a brand new nude food container! Thank you. 

The Green Team 

SRC- RSPCA Cupcake Fundraiser 
The SRC is holding a special cupcake 
fundraiser to help raise money for the RSPCA 
on Thursday 20 September.  Students are 
asked to donate a maximum of 1 dozen cupcakes which 
will be sold to students on the day for $1each.  
Due to the huge success and creativity last year, the SRC 
have decided that it would be fun to have an 'animal 
theme' again. If possible, please get creative and 
decorate your cupcakes with an animal theme. Please 
see the website http://www.rspcacupcakeday.com.au/ for 
some ideas!  
All money raised during cupcake day will go to the 
RSPCA and the animals in their care. Our fundraising 
efforts through cupcake day will give mistreated animals 
a second chance at a better life. Every cupcake you bake 
has the power to change lives. Happy Baking! 
Mrs Darby 

P&C NEWS 
Taste of Tomerong 
Tomerong P&C is hosting the annual Taste of Tomerong 
event on Saturday 24 November at Tomerong Hall. A 
huge part of this fundraising effort is the raffle that is held 
on the night. We are seeking local businesses to donate 
items that can be added to the raffle. If any families of the 
school community would like to donate towards the raffle, 
please contact either Karley Bailie on 0406 175 541 or 
Caillie Bost on 0420 710 446. 

http://www.rspcacupcakeday.com.au/


 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

Year 6 are holding a very special fundraiser event this term at Huskisson cinema on Friday 14 

September, 2018. We have been given special access to the film, Christopher Robin, one day  

after its release date in Australia. This event is not only open to all students and their families, but 

the entire community. We encourage you to invite friends and family to the screening, as we are 

aiming for a full house on the night.  

When: Friday 14 September, 2018 at 4.15pm (Movie screens at 5.00pm) 

Cost: $15 per ticket. 

Should you wish to purchase tickets to this event, please complete the slip below and return with 

payment to school ASAP. Tickets will be on a first come basis until sold out.  

Tickets will be distributed to students in a sealed envelope and must be treated like cash as they 

will have a unique number printed on them and checked at the door.  

Year 6 and I hope to see you there on the night. 

Mr Bradley 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  
 
I ________________________________ of class ___________ would like to purchase 

___________ tickets to see Christopher Robin on Friday 14 September, 2018 at 5.00pm. 

I understand that the ticket/s must be kept safe and are unable to be reprinted due to their unique 

number. I have enclosed $___________ No online payments are available for this event. 

Name: ________________________________  Contact No: _____________________ 

Signed: _______________________________  Date: _____________________ 


